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Attachment 3. 2019 Science Ambassador Training Customer Satisfaction Survey Invitation Email

From: scienceambassador@cdc.gov
BCC: Former Science Ambassador Fellows from 2014-2018, individuals who applied to the Science Ambassador 
training in 2014-2018 and not accepted, and anyone who registered for the 2018 and 2019 regional training 
workshop
Subject: CDC Science Ambassador Training: Invitation to provide feedback 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) Science Ambassador Team is looking for your input on 

how we can improve access to the Science Ambassador training programs. 

We invite you to complete a voluntary short survey by accessing the link below. You may take this survey 

anonymously. Information will be treated in a secure manner. This survey should take no more than 5 minutes 

to complete. The survey closes on Friday, September 20th at 11:59 pm EST.

Access the survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CXP5FVS

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to us at scienceambassador@cdc.gov. 
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